
 
 
March 12, 2015 
 
Keith Famie 
Visionalist Productions 
 
Re:  Death is Not the Answer 
 
Dear Mr. Famie, 
 
It was a pleasure to meet with you and learn about your documentary plans for your Death 
is Not the Answer program.  The documentary is sure to give our viewers a clear 
understanding of the suicide in today’s world. 
 
Death is Not the Answer is sure to be embraced by public television viewers, many of 
whom have been touched in their lives by depression and suicide.   
 
In Death is Not the Answer, we’ll learn about suicide and it’s connection to depression and 
the devastation it leaves behind. The hope is that the documentary will help families gain 
new insight into the loss of their loved ones, and for the rest us an understanding of the 
hopelessness of those who choose to end their lives by suicide. 
 
In working with you to ensure that the documentary meets public television standards we at 
Detroit Public Television hope to be one of the very first stations to broadcast the 
documentary. We are looking to premiere the documentary on Detroit Public Television 
when it is complete. 
 
As you know, Detroit Public Television is truly committed to work with talented producers like 
you, Keith.  We are committed to help you realize your story-telling vision.   
 
We look forward to your success in the fundraising aspect of the documentary and it is with 
great anticipation that we may work together on the national distribution your production.  
Detroit Public Television has always been a dedicated supporter of national and local 
production. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Forster 
Executive Vice President Production  
Detroit Public Television 
1 Clover Court 
Wixom, Michigan 48939 


